

We welcome each of you to our service today. Guests, please fill out a Connection Card located in your pew to let us know more about you and/or if you have any prayer requests.

2nd SUNDAY NIGHT

NEXT SUNDAY at 5pm everyone needs to plan to meet at the pavilion for another great night of food and fellowship. Bring your best summer covered dish(es) and invite someone to join you. The church will be providing the drinks and paper products.

BACK TO SCHOOL EVENT

THIS WEDNESDAY all children/youth are invited for games and pizza! We will be meeting in the Fellowship Hall at 6:30pm. Feel free to bring your favorite game. Please see Audrey Hollingsworth or Brianne Forsythe with any questions.

TIME TO MAKE A JOYFUL NOISE

Choir practice resumes THIS WEDNESDAY at 7:30pm. This will be a perfect time to join (or rejoin) the choir as we begin our Fall Semester.

LAST MONTH FOR OCC SHOEBOXES

Thank you to everyone who has been donating items each month. For our final month we are asking for "everyday items": books, flashlights (with batteries), eating utensils, and nail clippers. Please place these in the box outside the church office.

WEDNESDAY NIGHT

Prayer Service @ 6:30pm Choir Practice @ 7:30pm

DEACON OF THE WEEK

TRUSTEE OF THE WEEK Tommy Cowden @ 659.9842

Jason Vandergriff @ 772.341.2490 Tommy Cowder

Brent Forsythe, Sr. Pastor Jonathan Gardner, Music Minister 943 Kimberlin Heights Road . Knoxville . TN 37920 www.newhopewell.com 577.6737 Fax 573.5817

Sermonlogs

August 3, 2025

sermon title:		